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Dt: 18frJune2022.

To,
The Chairman,
Deendayal Port Authority,
Gandhidham.

Dear Sir,

Thanking You,

sub: withdrawal of oil Jeflies for purpose of Dredging & Maintenance.

This has reference to above sub and the trade notices No. TF/SII/DREDGING/3 49 & 443 dated25.05.2022 & 15.06.2022 resBectively.

As you are aware that oil Jetty No.4 is already withdrawn for maintenance from 15,06.2022 till18.'06'202r,and now dredging and Maintenance Lf oil Jetties No. 2 & 3 simultaneously is also being
scheduled tuom t9.06.2022 to 23.06.2022.

Sir we wish to draw your kind attention to the present berthing delays of tankers at oil Jetties atDeendayal port is more fta 7 .8 days as of tb<tay l0 tankers ur" *uiti.rg anO anotfrer about 25tankers axe expected to call Deendayal port in the coming week. " . :
Sir we do fully understand the importance/necessity ofMaintenance & Dredging of oil Jetties but itis equally important to understand the hade necessities and the impu.t of ;tfiGrli; Jetties duririg
such congestion in the port.

sir, with the present trade marliel: *hgry freights rate as wefl as demurrage rate are at its peak thedecision of ,withdrawing the jetties without iuflicient notice to the ha;e, which we. haue b"enrequesting always to give minimum 30 days notice, it is quite a deterrent for the trade to sustain andalso shall adversely effect economy of our country by means of foreign "rrr*!. t5 in terms ofheavy vessel demurrages.

lir,due.above 
we sincerely request you to kindly consider postponing Dredging and Maintenance ofoil jetties for at teast 15 dayv dll the congestion eases out. we thank you in advance for your kindconsideration and appropriate action.


